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Thank you for your letter of 22 September 2020 regarding petition PE01577.  
 
As your correspondence recognises, the Scottish Government has made a 
commitment to meet with the petitioner to discuss how the Neurological care and 
support Framework will help adults with cerebral palsy and how the petitioner can be 
involved in the Framework’s implementation. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 public health emergency, the meeting scheduled with the 
petitioner on 29 April 2020 was unable to take place. My officials are in contact with 
Ms Wallace and have arranged for the rescheduled meeting to take place in 
October, on a remote basis.  

 


